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Dosher names Dr. Hilaman Chief Medical Officer 
 

SOUTHPORT—Board-certified gynecologist Brad Hilaman, MD, is now chief 

medical officer for Dosher Memorial Hospital, a new position. In this new, he is working 

with Dosher Medical Staff leaders and other physicians to expand hospital and community 

health initiatives.  

Dr. Hilaman continues as the lead provider at Dosher Medical-Women’s Health, a 

gynecology and women’s health physician practice that Dosher has operated since 2014. 

He has 37 years of experience in gynecology and is a Fellow in the American College of 

Obstetrics and Gynecology. He and Amy L. Burger, physician assistant, are accepting new 

patients at 910-457-9292. 

Dr. Hilaman also continues as medical director of Dosher’s national award-winning 

Wound Care Center. This department has provided 6,300 treatments for more than 700 

patients with diabetic foot ulcers and other chronic, non-healing wounds in its first three 

years in operation. 

Read more about Dosher health and wellness services at Dosher.org.  
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